During the March 8th 2022 SVFD Board Meeting we were honored to have as guests the organization <u>Texans Helping Others.</u> This organization attended the SVFD Board Meeting to make a presentation to the Speegleville Volunteer Fire Department. Organization members attending were:

Rusty Higgenbothem

Vern Allen

David Holland

Bob DuPree

A presentation was made of a \$1000 check to be used to facilitate the SVFD to make a final payment on our newest Fire Truck. The Board and all SVFD firefighters give our sincere thanks for their generous gift in support our local Fire Department.

Please seen presentation picture below:

